
  
  

ABOUT   THE   PAULA   HENRY   PEACE   AWARD   

In   collaboration   with   GVCA,    Genesee   Valley   Citizens   for   Peace    will   be   
presenting   the    Paula   Henry   Peace   award    to   the   artist   whose   artwork   most   
reflects   the   theme   of    peace .   The   Paula   Henry   Peace   Award   honors   the   work   
and   values   of   our   dear   friend   Paula   Henry,   who   passed   away   in   2017.    Paula   
was   an   artist,   and   a   longtime   member   of   both   GCVP   and   GVCA.   The   winning   
piece   will   be   selected   by   judges   representing   GVCA   and   GVCP,   and   will   
receive   a   $250   cash   award.   
  


